From: Berger, Brigitte

To: Berger. Brigitte
Subject: Reminder-- September 25 Stormwater Meeting
Date: Friday, September 22, 2017 1:07:19 PM

Good afternoon everyone:

On Monday, September 25, the Village Board will continue discussions on stormwater west of Ridge
Road. The meeting will be held at Village Hall and will begin at 7:10 PM. The meeting will include a
presentation by the Village’s consultant, Stantec, on the value-engineering study as well as a
summary of additional project alternatives and public comment. The complete meeting packet can
be found here:

https://www.wilmette.com/download/agendas and_minutes/committee of the whole/packets/2017/9-
25-2017-COW-Meeting-Packet-Storm-Water.pdf

Please note that subsequent meetings will likely be scheduled for additional public comment, Village
Board deliberation, financial analysis and action on the appropriate next steps.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, you may watch it live on WCTV Channel 6 or stream it via
the website at www.wilmette.com. The meeting will also be archived on the Village website and can
be viewed at any time. Residents are encouraged to email comments on this project to

sewers@wilmette.com.

Warmest regards,
Brigitte

Brigitte Ann Berger-Raish, P.E.

Director of Engineering and Public Works
Village of Wilmette

711 Laramie Avenue

Wilmette, IL 60091

847.853.7627

bergerb@wilmette.com
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